
Hello. 
  
I am making a submission in regard to the Food Standard Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) 
Bill 2009 to support the mandatory labelling of the inclusion of Palm Oil in Food (and other products) 
as I believe that this is having a significant and dreadful impact on the habitat of Orangutans.  
 
  
Regards,   Alyson 
  

Alyson Waterson  
 

 


